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This will be the last 

newsletter for 2013. 

We wish all students 

and their families  

A Merry Christmas  

& Best Wishes for 

2014. 

Holiday Home Reading 

Mrs Sullivan has sent home holidays reading packs. She would like your 

child to practise their reading during the holidays. Please return books 

at beginning of 2014. 

 

Library Books   

All library Books should have returned to the Library. Any books still 

at home should be returned.  
 

Next Year – Active After School Program 

The school successfully applied for the 2014 Active After-school 

Community Program. The program runs for 1 hour on Wednesday for 7 

weeks each term. Staff from the school will supervise students. A 

tennis program will run Term 1. The buses will be leaving an hour later 

on a Wednesday.  

 The Calendar 

 

TERM 4 

December 

Fri 13th Pally Memorial Hall 

Community Christmas Event 

Wed 18th Last Day of Term 4 

 

2014 Dates 

February 

Tue 4th Staff Return 

Wed 5th Term 1 commences for 

all students. 

Wed 12th Active After-school 

Program 3-4pm 
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Canteen 

Please contact Kerry Munn on Mobile No: 0458 250 458 and let her know if 

you require a special day to assist. The roster is open to helpers to work 

together. If this is an option please contact Kerry. 

The canteen has NO PIZZAS, NUGGETS, WEDGES, SAUSAGE ROLLS, 

LASAGNA’S, and CHOCOLATE MILK for sale for the rest of this term; 

canteen has a limited amount of CHICKEN AND GRAVY ROLLS @ $3.00 

each, until sold out. If your child orders something that we are out of 

stock of, they will be asked to choose something else. Please be mindful, we 

are trying to use up most of the stock, so we can order fresh items in early  

next year.  

 

Term 4 Canteen & Fruit Roster Roster 
Monday Canteen Friday Canteen Friday Fruit Roster 
  Dec 13th Kerrie & Kerry Tracy Baker 
Dec 16th

 Kerrie McNamara Dec 20th
 No School  

     

Canteen will conclude next Monday. A big thank you to Kerry Munn for 

organising Canteen this year. Kerry Munn has been supported by Kerrie 

McNamara in the Canteen. Thank you to Kerrie McNamara for her 

support. The students and staff appreciate your support of our school. 

Trespassing on School Grounds. 

Parents and the community are reminded that NO ONE should be on school 

grounds outside school hours. Principal permission is required when on 

School grounds out of hours. 

The Students and Staff of Pallamallawa Public School 
 Would like to Thank you for your support Throughout 
 2013 & wish you all a Very Merry Christmas. 

PRESENTATION NIGHT PHOTO’S 
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